
 

 

Institute of Food Technologists 
525 W. Van Buren Street., Suite 1000 
Chicago, IL 60607-3830 USA 
 

 

+1.312.782.8424 
+1.312.782.8348 Fax 
ift.org 
 

 
June 30, 2022 
 
Aliyar Fouladkhah 
246 Glenstone Cir 
Brentwood, TN 37027-3917 
 
   
Dear Aliyar! 
  
Congratulations on being recognized by the Volunteer Section IFT with the 
Section Service Award! All IFT Sections had the opportunity to honor a 
current section member who has exemplified a history of service to the 
section or field and your Section chose you!  
   
As the Section Service awardee, your name will be listed in the Hall of 
Honor at IFT First, in the August 2022 Section Leader Update and be 
recognized on the IFT website Section Recognition - IFT.org. In 
addition, you will be provided with a virtual badge on your profile in IFT 
Connect.  
 
Thank you for all you do on behalf of IFT! Volunteers truly are the 
lifeblood of our organization – and we couldn’t be IFT without you. We 
look forward to continuing to work with you and your section 
leadership.   
   
   
  
Sincerely,   
   
IFT Section Staff Team   
Amy Clarke Sievers, Director, Membership Experiences   
Kate Dockins, Senior Vice President, Membership Experiences   
Shenicka Hohenkirk, Manager, Section and Membership Development  
Patti Pagliuco, Manager, IFT Central   

 
  
 

https://www.ift.org/community/regional-sections/section-recognition

